Combhairle Contae Thiobraid Arann
Tipperary County Council

THURLES MUNICIPAL DISTRICT
January 15th, 2025
Notice of Meeting
Don Cathaoirleach agus Gach Ball

A Chara,

The January Monthly Meeting of the Thurles Municipal District will be held on Monday next,
20™ January, 2025 at 10.30a.m in the District Ch r, Tipperary County C

Offices, Castle Avenue, Thurles to consider the Agenda set out hereunder.

You are hereby requested to attend.

Please note that Zoom facilities will not be available at this meeting.

Mise le meas,

Sharon Scully

District Administrator, Thurles MD



Agenda

Disclosures/Conflicts of Interest

1.1

Disclosures / Conflicts of Interest

Consideration of Minutes

2.1

Minutes of the December Monthly Meeting of Thurles Municipal
District held on the 16th. December 2024

[ MINUTES December 2024 DISTRICT MEETING.docx Page 1

Consideration of Reports and Recommendations

3.1

3.2

Update from LAWPRO

[0 LAWPRO report_Thurles MD Meeting Jan 2025.pdf Page 11

Update from Environment & Climate Action
O Thurles MD Env & CA Update Jan 2025.pdf Page 24

Directors and Heads of Functions Issues/Municipal District Issues

4.1

4.2

4.3

Dates to be set for Community Safety Meetings 2025

District Engineers Report

[0 Breakdown of Vacant Houses.pdf Page 27
Update on District Project Pipeline Plan

[ Project Pipeline Plan District.pdf Page 28

[ Project Pipeline Plan Major.pdf Page 31

@ Project Pipeline Plan Strategic.pdf Page 33

Notices of Motion

5.1

Notice of Motion in the name of Councillor Sean Ryan- NOM Id
2920

“That with the agreement of the elected members that the Thurles Municipal District would write to
Uisce Eireann and express the serious concerns that exist in relation to the reliability of the water



supply in Gortnahoe & Ballysloe which are serviced by the Killenaule supply and also in rural areas
such as Clonamicklon, Kilbraugh and Foilacam which are serviced by the Coolbrook supply.

Over the last two months the supply on both lines has broken down on several occasions leaving
residents without supply for days and with very low water pressure on a number of occasions”

Reply to NOM

If there is consensus among the elected members, Thurles MD will write to Uisce Eireann and express the
serious concerns that exist in relation to the reliability of the water supply in Gortnahoe & Ballysloe which are
serviced by the Killenaule supply and also in rural areas such as Clonamicklon, Kilbraugh and Foilacam
which are serviced by the Coolbrook supply.

Correspondence

6.1 Correspondence

Votes of Sympathy / Congratulations

7.1 Votes of Sympathy / Congratulations

AOB

8.1 Any Other Business



